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Dear Campus Community, 
  
Please find below some updates and highlights regarding our work within the division. 
  
Center for Career Development & Experiential Learning 
  
The Center for Career Development & Experiential 

Learning replaced Symplicity with Handshake.  It is a new job search platform that is user-

friendly and gives students access to a wider network of employers for job and internship 

opportunities.  Students have the ability to connect with employers more easily and build 

relationships virtually and in person.  All students received an official invite in early June to 

claim their accounts.  They can also go to 

https://kingsboroughcc.okta.com/
https://zoom.us/my/kcccareer
mailto:careerdevelopment@kbcc.cuny.edu
mailto:Emily.agosti@kbcc.cuny.edu
mailto:Shannon.caravello@kbcc.cuny.edu
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The Hospitality Board meeting, with members from Tao Hospitality Group, Resorts 

World, Alliance for Coney Island, NYC Hospitality Alliance, Serefina Restaurant, Swiss 

School of Hotel Management, and Hunt and Fish Club, was formed to advise on the trends 

and needs of the Hospitality industry in order to create training programs. The board consists of 

both domestic and international experts and business owners. More to come in the fall semester.

https://forms.gle/j3JzrqPswbgDCbh6A?fbclid=IwAR1degiJ-HkBRK_i3FcTn7rD1U3joFv2RaV3gscVFYEWEpW45Zl7W_35cII
https://www.kbcc.cuny.edu/ce/courses.html
mailto:conted@kbcc.cuny.edu

